
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:32:51 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 12:29 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Jason Cameron

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Allowing essentially a monopoly (EG/Union Gas) be permitted to raise rates (ie costs) for a 4 yr period (2024 -
2028) is so far beyond reasonable and some would argue inhumane:
- heat and water are human essentials.
- many households have challenges paying current bills, let alone further increases.
- inflation is at all time highs perpetuated by continual cost increases of companies/businesses such as this.
- EG is making YoY profits despite the current challenging economic environment.
- there is very little to no other options (ie no competition) for most households to choose from.

Consider recent Loblaw's recent announcement / business practice .
   Freezing prices on essential items / services.  NOT permission to increase for 4 years.

Be a leader for the people.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
No

-- Attachment --




